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Dean Chan Chang-Chuan of National Taiwan University’s College of 
Public Health led a Delegation to visit the Georgetown University
                                                                                                                     

國立臺灣大學公衛學院詹長權院長等一行 6人於本(2019)年 3月 19日參訪喬
治城大學，瞭解美國公衛教育及推動雙方師生交流。
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Photo: The delegation poses for a photo at the Georgetown U. with GU faculty
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Dr.  Chan  Chang-Chuan,  Dean  of  the  College  of  Public  Health  (CPH)  of  National  Taiwan

University (NTU) led a delegation to visit the Georgetown University (GU) on March 19, 2019.

The delegation includes 4 faculty members and 2 administrative staff, all from CPH.  

The major purpose of the delegation’s visit to GU was to understand the current trends of the

public health education and policies, such as developments on epidemic prevention and long-term

care  practice.  They  would  also  like  to  explore  possible  chances  of  cooperation  with  GU,

including  programs  like  short-term  exchange  of  faculty  and  students,  joint  researches,  and

hopefully being able to establish joint-degree programs between the two universities in the long

run. 

Assisted by the Education Division of the Taipei Economic and Cultural Representative Office

(TECRO) in the United States and Dr. Judy Wang of GU’s Dept. of Oncology, the delegation met

with  Dean Patricia  Cloonan of  GU’s  School  of  Health  Studies  (SHS).  They also  attended a

meeting hosted by Dr. Bernhard Liese, Chairman of GU’s Dept. of International Health, and had

a comprehensive discussion on the above topics with 11 faculty members from SHS. 

Dean Chan also introduced CPH’s newly-launched “Master of Global Health” (MGH) program at

the meeting. Since GU also has a similar program called “Global Initiative,” which requires GU’s

undergraduate students to conduct a 6-month internship overseas, Dr. Liese thinks it would be an

excellent  pathway to  plan  the  students  exchange  or  even  a  joint  degree  between  the  two

universities. Both sides agree to keep communicating, and hope to realize the cooperation in the

near future.

Director  Yuri Chih  of  TECRO’s Education Division  also expressed the appreciation to  Dean

Cloonan,  Dr.  Liese  and Dr.  Wang who offered  assistance  during NTU’s visit. All  delegation

members enjoyed the visit very much, which became one of the highlights of their U.S. trip this

time. 
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